
September 1,2004 

Elizabeth O’Donnell, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602-061 5 

SEP 0 3 2004 

VICE 
OM 

Re: PSC Case No. 381 

Please find enclosed the original and four (4) copies of our annual affidavit in 
response to the Commission’s order dated September 25, 2001 supporting the 
Commission’s annual certification to the Federal Communications Commission 
(FCC) and the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) that South 
Central Rural Telephone Cooperative is eligible to receive high-cost suppart in 
accordance with 47 USC 254(e). 

Should you have any questions regarding our filing, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

x4%2LJl 
Forrest Wilson 
General Manager 

FW/th 
Enclosures 

P. 0. Box 159 Glasgow, Kentucky 421 42-01 59 
(270) 678-21 11 or (270) 528-236’1 a fax (270) 678-3030 * www.scrtc.com 










